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Law Project for
Psychiatric Rights, Inc.

September 27, 2007

Karleen Jackson, Commissioner
Alaska Dep't. of Health & Social Services
PO Box 110601
Juneau, Alaska 99811-060 I

Re: FOlA Request for Behavioral Pharmacy Reports

Dear Commission Jackson:

Pursuant to AS 40.25.110, et seq., commonly known as the Alaska Freedom of
Information Act (FOlA), the Law Project for Psychiatric Rights (PsychRights@) hereby
requests a copy of all reports submitted in connection with the Behavioral Pharmacy
Management System, and other reports or documents, submitted to the State ofAlaska by
Comprehensive NeuroScience™ (CNS) within the last five years. I am requesting
everything the State has received from CNS in the last five years arising out of or having
any connection with the Behavioral Pharmacy Management System.

To the extent these were originally provided, or currently exist, in an accessible
electronic format, such as Acrobat (.PDF), Microsoft Word (.DOC), Microsoft
PowerPoint (.PPT), etc., please provide them in such format(s). If they were originally
provided in electronic format, please provide copies of the original electronic ftle(s). I
will be pleased to discuss implementation of this request with the person(s) to whom this
request is assigned. I assume the requested records will be copied onto one or more CDs
or DVDs. To the extent electronic copies can not be made available, please provide them
in hard copy fonnat. However, 1believe all of these were originally submitted in
accessible electronic formats, so it should be a simple matter to make copies of them. If
the cost to PsychRights will be more than $100, please let me know in advance.

Rep. Gruenberg is copied on this because he so requested.

Thank you for your anticipated assistance. Please feel free to contact me if you
have any questions.
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l"l'fues B. (Jim) Gottstein, Esq.

/R'residentiCEO

cc: via fax (907) 465-3068
Rep. Max Gruenberg
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